
 

 

  

Britannia Community Primary 

School 

Date - term SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

School photograph deadline for 

free delivery is the 13th June. 

Don’t miss out!  

Important dates: 

14th -16th – Yr 4 Bikeability 

14th – Yr 5/6 Puberty Workshop 

18th – Reception Vision 

Screening 

 

 

 

 

 

Important contacts: 

Headteacher – 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar – 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents 

I hope you are all well rested after the lovely half term break. It was fantastic to see the 

sunshine again and to see everyone out in their gardens enjoying the warm weather. The 

children have returned to school for a very busy final half term. I cannot believe it is the final 

half term of the school year- time certainly has flown! There are lots of activities planned in 

school over the coming weeks as we make further steps towards a normal school life.  

This week, we have welcomed our new Reception parents to Britannia in our COVID safe 

welcome meetings. It was great to meet our new families (even if it was a little strange 

speaking to people in masks and socially distanced) and be able to show them around the 

school they have chosen for their child. Two of our Year 6 children spoke about their time at 

Britannia and they must be congratulated on their well-presented speeches. It most definitely 

made me feel proud of all they have achieved in their time with us. In creating the 

presentation for the welcome evening, I was able to look back at all the additional aspects of 

school life that have been placed on hold due to COVID and both myself and the staff very 

much hope for a full return to normal school life in September so that we can provide all the 

additional activities once again for the children.  

Today, our Year 6 pupils and staff have embarked on their adventures to Robinwood and I am 

sure they will make some excellent memories over the weekend. Thank you to all the staff 

and parents for making this trip possible for the children. It is something that we fought hard 

to achieve for the children this year!  

During the coming weeks, school will be a hive of activity and we will be hosting the life 

education van puberty talks on Monday 14th June with our Year 5 and 6 children. For any 

parents interested in finding out more details about the content of the discussions there will 

be a zoom meeting held at 1pm. Further details can be found below on page 3. We are also 

looking forward to health week in school and we will be running a variety of different events 

during this week including a year group sports day. Unfortunately, at the time of writing this 

newsletter, due to the rising cases in the area, parents will be unable to attend this year’s 

sports day. We know this may be disappointing for you but rather than let the children miss 

out, we have agreed to hold this event during the school day in our current bubbles.  

As always, I hope you have a restful weekend and I hope the sun shines for us all. I will see you 

all on Monday morning probably with very weary eyes from the weekend at Robinwood!  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Longstaff  

 

 

 

Stars of The Week  

 

Reception - Amber and Rufus 

Year 1 - Danika 

Year 2 - Finn 

Year 3 - Tilly 

Year 4 - Ebony 

Yeah 5 – Jack W and Kiaus 
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Learning at Britannia- Chat To Your Child 

 

Reception 

Reception have been learning all about sequencing times during the day and some of us have been 

telling the time to o’clock! 

 

Year 1 

Year 1 have been learning to tell the time. Can your child recognise half past and O’clock?  

 

 

Year 2 

This week Year 2 have been developing their bike riding skills. They have all done an amazing job and it 

has been great to see children growing in confidence. This weekend, ask your child to show you all they 

can do.  

 

Year 3 

Year 3 have been calculating perimeter of shapes and rectangles. Can you create a perimeter question 

for your child to solve?  Can they explain the term perimeter? 

 

Year 4 

Year 4 have started a new topic learning about rivers. Can you find the nearest river to your house and 

can they explain the term delta to you?  

 

Year 5 

Year 5 have been looking at Greek mythology. Can they find out about a Greek myth to share with their 

class?  

 

Year 6B 

This half term the children will be learning about the Mayan Civilisation. Can they find out an interesting 

fact to share with their teacher?  

 

Year 6H 

Year 6H have been using coordinates. Can they create their own coordinate game to play at home?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
Health Week 2021! 

We are taking part in Health Week from 21st June. 

Health Week incorporates many aspects around being healthy, including looking after our emotional and mental health 

as well as our physical health and eating healthily.  Health Week includes a variety of activities designed to encourage 

being physically active and promote well-being.  We always aim to be really active here at Britannia but in Health Week 

it becomes main focus; all the children have the opportunity to take part in many additional activities which they 

thoroughly enjoy.   

On Monday we have a very special guest! The Olympic athlete, Jenny Wallwork, is coming to school to take 

part in some activities with the children and to tell them all about the importance of being healthy. 

On Thursday, KS2 children will be taking part in football developments with specialist coaches. 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 Puberty Talk- zoom code and parent info 

 
Topic: Year 5 and Year 6 Puberty Information Meeting 

Time: Jun 14, 2021 01:00 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74071037297?pwd=VlhnZDB4V1VzeHlwVVhWc0dnZ0lVUT09 

 
Meeting ID: 740 7103 7297 

Passcode: c4K60g 
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